
 

I hope you all had a lovely weekend, helping your children to 

celebrate the special mothers and ladies in their lives. It was 

wonderful to see all the special gifts and cards the children made 

in school.  

Thank you for your support with our ‘wear red day’ our class teams 

looked fab- check out our twitter!  

A little reminder about our parents group for children with complex 

needs, it is the starting point of a developing group so please join 

us by emailing admin.hmo@ebor.academy for the virtual link.  

We look forward to seeing your creative Easter crafts via 

tapestry next week—happy crafting this weekend! Please 

note on your calendars that Friday 30th April is the new training 

day. All transport providers are aware. Thanks, Olivia 

Headteacher Update 19th March 2021 

 

Olivia Hargreaves 

Dates for your Diary 

March  
29th March -9th April Easter     

Holidays 

April   
23rd Complex Needs Parents 

Group 10-11.30am 

30th April Training Day 

May /June  
31st May-4th June Half Term 

July 
9th Training Day 

23rd Last Day of Term 

Any changes/additions will        

be marked in red 

FACE MASKS MUST BE WORN WHILST ON THE SCHOOL SITE. THANK YOU 

 We would like to say thank you to everyone who donated and 

helped us raise money for Red Nose Day. So far we have raised a 

fantastic £249.                               

                                                  Green Shoots 

This week Green Shoots have been learning about 
static electricity. They conducted two science   

experiments. They watched as the salt and       
pepper jumped in a box, and how static electric 

can make their hair stand on end! In art, the class 
painted their own Picasso style portraits. They 

have looked at different tones of a colour and 
have been exploring the colour blue. An amazing 

week in Green Shoots. 



Seedlings   Gracie-Mae for a brilliant transition visit  
Acorns Elizabeth for brilliant vocalisation in communication group  
Blossoms Ignas for developing his independence with his communication 
Blossoms Hub Cem for exploring different areas of the copse in our outdoor learning  
Twigs Grace  for using her hands to create a beautiful piece of art  
Saplings   Jack for counting to 44!  
Buds Presley for wearing your splints all day  
Branches    Olivia for amazing investigation skills during our weight topic in maths 
Roots Jamie for a beautiful interaction with his peer and requesting 'More' 
Boughs   Maja for initiating positive interactions with adults  
Green Shoots  Alex for engaging in group activities with your friends  
Trunks   Joe for being a kind friend and earning several "acts of kindness" stars this  

    week   
Catkins Addison for great work in PE and always cheering on her classmates  
Oak Leaves  Lydia for her lovely manners when asking questions!  
Oak Trees    Adam for using a loud voice when communicating in school 

                 Olivia’s Outstanding Award
Aaron for wonderful development in speech.   

School Meal Booking 
Don’t forget to book your child’s meals on ParentPay. Bookings must be                                          

made by the Wednesday for the following week. Thank you. 

Happy Birthday this week to:   

Jack, Joe & Grace  

Fun at Hob Moor Oaks 

Census 2021 support in York is available at 
York CVS, Priory Street Centre, York YO1 6ET. 
Census Day falls on 21st March. For the first 
time the Office for National Statistics are 
attempting a digital first Census. York CVS has a Census Support Centre 
which is working alongside Explore York.  
Face to face or phone support is available on a booking-only basis. 
If you have any queries or need any help you can get in touch by contacting 
York CVS Census Support on 01904 621133 and choose Census Support. 
Lines are open Mon-Fri 9.30-4pm 


